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The Great British Railways Transition Team (GBRTT) will be holding an event to speak with suppliers early
next year.

Suppliers can book their place in an online session which will provide more information about the plans the
team has on the horizon – and how businesses can get on board.

Specifically, they will learn about the GBRTT’s plans to reform the railway and how work is being done with
supply chains during the period of transition.

There will also be a presentation about the Call for Evidence consultation for the Whole Industry Strategic
Plan, which closes on 4 February.

For those who want to discuss things in more detail, there will also be the chance to join a break out
session.

Those who sign up for the event can put questions to the panel in advance. Once you have signed up,
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more information will be shared about how you can take part.

To attend the online event, click here.

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/great-british-railways-supply-chain-event-tickets-225816592507

